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Comments: Since these allotments were closed down through an agreement between the permittee &amp; the

Forest Service - due to the spread of disease from domestic sheep to wild animals - I see absolutely no reason

they should be opened to cattle grazing at this time or any other time.  Opening this area to more grazing would

mean also more installation of water troughs with all the invasiveness of workers &amp; construction vehicles

necessary for that. "Livestock watering and handling facilities (corrals, chutes, dipping vats, etc"  

This is a NATIONAL FOREST which to me says its wildlife habitat  = NOT cattle or sheep!  I'm sure this area has

recovered somewhat from the sheep grazing formerly present on this allotment.  There is no need to put yet

more domestic cattle and their "infrastructure" back into this area.

Multiple use certainly does not necessitate domestic cattle!


